Re: MacKillop College Subject Selection Taster Day

Dear Families of our Year 8 and 9 students,

Next Monday we have our very first MacKillop College Subject Selection Taster Day. A
reminder that on this day our year 8 and 9 students have an opportunity to ‘taste’ 6
different electives offered to them for next year, in support of their subject selection. |
write this afternoon to let you know that your child will receive their timetable for
Monday in their email today. Please take a few moments over the weekend to ensure
they have received it and that they know where they need to go on Monday. Ask them
what subjects they will be ‘tasting’ and why they chose those ones.

All students will be at Main Campus on Monday. SMC will be closed for the day. SMC
students should make their way to the Moreno Auditorium for Homeroom. It is
suggested that on this day students bring a small bag rather than their large backpack.
All they need to bring on the day is their lunch, laptop, their Subject Selection Passport
and their pencil case.

All students must have their Subject Selection Passport with them on the day.

Blessings and thanks,
Nicole Allan

Vice Principal



